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Eric Osterling

From: Larry Fink <ldfink60@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 12:36 PM
To: Eric Osterling
Subject: Comments for Board Consideration:

As a tenant grower, having the rules and regulations governing the Greater Kaweah GSA up in the air after the beginning of what 
should be the current crop year is extremely damaging to my small operation.  I would ask that, as a board, you consider delaying 
action that would penalize growers and stockholders for water use this crop year, call a special session, vote for such action, and 
announce it by the end of this week.  
 
On what may be considered a political note, it seems a form of insanity to spend trillions (that's with a T) before it's over on a train 
with questionable ridership but not bring water from where it is to where it is needed,  Maybe food shortages will have an impact. 
Sincerely 
 
Larry Fink 


